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Dear Committee Members,

I am writing to register my alarm upon reading that Tim Houston has introduced a bill which would alLow cabinet to
dismiss our Auditor General “for reasons other than cause or incapacity”.

For many decades I have feLt comforted in knowing that no matter what happens, there is always one entity, the Auditor
General, who works for everyday Nova Scotians such as myself ... siftingfor the truth, sortingfacts from fiction, and
speaking truth to power without fear or favour while unbeholden to ‘the powers that be’.

Taken together with recent Conservative attacks on freedom of information and efforts to bulLy the media, their
proposaL to diminish the Auditor GeneraL’s ability to provide non-partisan governmental oversight to the generaL public
appears to be symptomatic of an very worrying politicaL mindset.

Churchill once said, “Truth is heavy, therefore fewcare to carryit.” CouLd it be that Conservatives no longer have the
strength orintegrityto carrythis burden?

Your truLy,

Trish Rowat
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